
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: PD527 - New Retail Gasoline Outlet - D.P. Murphy
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:24:05 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Thursday, July 6, 2023 10:20 AM
Subject: FW: PD527 - New Retail Gasoline Outlet - D.P. Murphy
 
 
 
From: StaceyTerry Dougay [mailto:dougayts@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 11:07 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: PD527 - New Retail Gasoline Outlet - D.P. Murphy
 
Hello Mr MacEwen,
 
I would like to voice opposition to PD527 – New Retail Gasoline Outlet Application – D.P.
Murphy.
 
I am greatly concerned about the impact this development will have to two existing, family
owned businesses in the area;
- Howatt's Shell
- Ceretti's Grocery and hardware
 
These existing family owned businesses provide gas and grocery options for both local
families and residents as well as tourists.
 
A new development of the size of PD527 is sure to push one or both of these existing, family
owned businesses, out of business.
 
To put it simply, this new development, PD527, is not needed in this area that is being well
served by both of these existing, family businesses. 
 
Thank you for your time.
Sincerely, 
Stacey Dougay 
902-439-2896 
Albany,  PE
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